
Dear parent/carer, 

The Covid-19 pandemic has had a substantial impact on education over the last year, as I’m sure you 

are all too keenly aware. Technology has become a key tool to facilitate the continuation of 

education for our pupils throughout national and regional lockdowns and with widespread pupil 

absence due to Covid-19. 

This reliance on technology-enhanced education has led to us reflecting on the trust’s wider 

technology strategy and as part of the process of reviewing the strategy, we would like your child to 

provide their view on technology use to support their learning. 

To this end, please could we ask that you support your child in completing the following short 

survey. This will contribute to shaping the direction we take with technology as a trust.  

The survey can be found at https://bit.ly/2MUkMmE or you can scan this QR code in your mobile 

device to access it. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Best Wishes, 

Academy Principal. 

https://bit.ly/2MUkMmE

